
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: July 8, 2021 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on Signing of State Budget 
 

MADISON – The following is a statement from State Representative Tip McGuire on the 

signing of the Wisconsin state budget:    

 

“At a time when Wisconsin has both significant needs and the resources to address them, it is 

our duty to have a state budget that funds those priorities. While Republicans neglected to 

make many of the critical investments that our state needs, Gov. Evers improved on the 

budget that was sent to his desk, directing an additional $100 million towards K-12 

education. Gov. Evers also vetoed several provisions and preserved fiscal flexibility for the 

Legislature to come back and address the issues that Republicans ignored.” 
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